Transition Team Update - Report Two - June 2019

Dear parishioners of Saint Rose of Lima, Saint Bernard’s and Holy Cross,

This is the second report to you. The categories for update are as follows:

· Pastoral Ministry and Evangelization: In a recent meeting with Archbishop Mancini we discussed the matter of a second priest for our new parish.  He will not be available until January 1, 2020.  This means that arrangements need to be made for a second priest for the weekend masses for five months until he arrives.  A schedule is being worked out with priests who have agreed to assist us on weekends.   However, in order to best ensure regular Sunday Eucharist, one priest needs to be able to do the Sunday schedule and therefore a change in the weekend mass schedule is required.  Effective August 1, 2019 the mass schedule will be as follows:

Saturday  4:00 pm St Rose of Lima
                 7:00 pm St Bernard
Sunday    9:00 am St Bernard
               10:30 am St Rose of Lima
               12:30 pm Holy Cross
   This will be the permanent weekend schedule for the new parish.

           A weekday Mass schedule will be determined shortly and   

           announced when it is complete. The weekday schedule will    

           be changed once a second priest is assigned to the new 

           parish in January.  

· Facilities:  The rectory at Saint Rose will be the residence of the second priest when he arrives.  Its use until then will be discussed at the next Transition Team meeting June 27th.

·    Communication: The first report is of the Transition Team is available on the Saint Rose of Lima website under the category ’new parish’.  Hard copies of the report were placed in each of the churches.  This practice will continue with each report.

Further information on each of these categories is available on the Archdiocesan website, www.halifaxyarmouth.org.  Click on “Equip the Saints”, then click on “Transition Team Guidelines” for more information.

